
The Lakewood UMC Student Ministry is an incredible place for students to know God, have 
community, and grow as disciples of Christ. As we move into the 2018-2019 school year, we’ll 
be working to build from these advantages we already have to arrive at a vision from God for our 
Student Ministry. This visioning work happens best with a team who is in covenant with one 
another and with the Holy Spirit, and is going to require the devotion of passionate spiritual 
leaders to help us arrive at a vision, realize new areas of ministry, and boldly act so we can make 
disciples of students. This team requires a high level of commitment, will meet for eight hours a 
month, and will function for approximately 12 months. 
 
I am currently seeking passionate spiritual leaders to join this team. If you are interested, please 
come to an informational meeting to learn more about it on Sunday May 20th from 3:00-3:30pm 
in Founders Court. This time is an informational meeting, and your presence is not guaranteeing 
you a spot on the team. 
 
I ask that you prayerfully consider this opportunity that is open to both adults and students. If 
you are interested, please be present on Sunday May 20th at the informational meeting. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Clay Smallwood 
Director of Student Ministries 
Lakewood UMC 


